
PUBLIC NOTICE
Summer Brooke Christian has applied for an

on-premises beer license for Bunkers Grill located
at 750 Hwy 70 in Crossville. The Crossville Beer
Board will meet on Tuesday, April 12, 2022 at 5:30

p.m. at City Hall to consider this application.

Valerie Hale, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee

Publish Date: 04/01/22


